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Sent Via Electronic Plan of Correction 
 
June 17, 2025 
 
Michigan Veteran Homes at Grand Rapids - 235729     
Event ID: 7DQ412 
 
Dear Carly Macdonald:  
 
The evidence submitted in lieu of an onsite revisit, for the April 30, 2025  standard/abbreviated survey 
was approved on June 16, 2025.  Here’s what you need to know: 
 
Survey Results: 

 Substantial compliance – June 5, 2025. 
 Mandatory denial of payment for new Medicare/Medicaid admissions effective July 30, 2025 

will not go into effect.  
 Nurse Aide Training Program (NATP) Prohibition will not go into effect.  

 
Contact Information: 
Any questions regarding the health survey may be directed to Cheryl Howlett, Manager at (517) 
582-5492 or howlettc@michigan.gov. Life safety code and emergency preparedness questions may be 
directed to Gerald Rodabaugh, Fire Safety Supervisor at (517) 243-5515 or 
LARA-BSCLSC@Michigan.gov. Enforcement related questions may be directed to me at (517) 
730-8141 or ashleyc2@michigan.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Colleen Ashley, Analyst 
Bureau of Survey and Certification 
 


